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to
St. Paul’s Episcopal Church’s
Vacation Bible School

FUNdamentals of Faith!

June 17th-21st, 2019
9:00am-12:00pm
Welcome to St. Paul’s 2019 VBS! 

St. Paul’s Episcopal Church is excited to welcome your child(ren) to our “FUNdamentals of Faith” Vacation Bible School.  Through stories, crafts, games, science, and music we will learn about some FUNdamentals of Faith…focusing a lot on the “FUN!”

As a reminder, we are a volunteer run event.  We rely on our army of over 75 volunteers (both adult and youth) to shepherd the 75+ children all week long.  We require that all families support VBS by providing one parent/grandparent/caregiver for two full morning volunteer shifts during VBS week.  Any exceptions to this policy must be discussed with and approved by the Interim Children’s Ministry Assistant, Robin Brown.  We have a few volunteer shifts available on weekends, but these are available by approval only.  Thank you for supporting our VBS with your time and talent!

[bookmark: _GoBack]If you have a special talent or would like to lead a group or center all 5 days, please make of note of that on your registration form.  We greatly appreciate the super volunteers that donate 5 full mornings of time!  While this might seem like a daunting responsibility, we find that the volunteers enjoy having the full VBS experience as much as the children.  Please let us know if you can answer the call to volunteer more than 2 days.

Please complete the enrollment forms and return them to Ms. Robin Brown as soon as possible to hold a spot. Deadline for enrollment is May 19th.

We are looking forward to welcoming your family to our FUN VBS!

Robin Brown
Interim Children’s Ministry Assistant
St. Paul’s Episcopal Church
919-467-1477 x 19
vbs@stpaulscary.org







image1.png




